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BUS SERVICE SCHEDULE CHANGES FOR SPRING BREAK 
 

Lansing, MI— Spartan Service- additional bus service that operates only during MSU fall and spring semesters-

will not operate Mar. 4 through Mar. 10, 2013. CATA will reduce service levels on several routes for the one-

week period while Michigan State University and Lansing Community College are on spring break.   

 

The following modifications in service will be implemented during the week of Mar. 4. Refer to CATA’s Route 

Schedule Lookup feature on cata.org for specific timetable changes. 

 

Entertainment Express: Service will operate at a reduced frequency Thursday, Friday and Saturday (Mar. 7-9), 

with one trolley traveling the Michigan/Grand River Avenue corridor every 30 minutes from 7:30 p.m. to  

2:30 a.m.   

 

Route 1 -- Downtown Lansing/Meridian Mall: Friday and Saturday late-night Spartan Service will not operate. 

On the weekend of Mar. 8 & 9, the last departure from the CATA Transportation Center (CTC) will be at  

10:15 p.m. The final bus leaves the Meridian Mall at 10:55 p.m. ending service at 11:25 p.m. Entertainment 

Express will be available Thursday, Friday and Saturday night until 2:30 a.m. (see above). Throughout the day 

and evening on Saturday, some Route 1 departures may vary by up to 5 minutes while Route 1 Sunday service 

will operate as usual. 

 

Routes 20, 22 & 23: During the break, these three routes will travel into the MSU-CATA Transportation Center 

across from Shaw Hall, while continuing to serve the Shaw and Farm boarding area at the corner of Shaw and 

Farm Lanes. Routes 24 and 25 will continue to travel to Ramp 5 on Red Cedar. 
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Route 25 -- North Harrison: Weekday buses will operate every 60 minutes during the day and early evening 

rather than every 30 minutes. Saturday and Sunday service will operate as usual. 

 

Route 26 — Abbot/Chandler: Monday - Friday, buses will operate every 45 minutes, rather than every 5 to 10 

minutes and conclude at 7:20 p.m. at the MSU-CTC/Ramp 1. There will be no Thursday, Friday or Saturday 

late-night service to downtown East Lansing. Saturday service will end early at 7:15 p.m. at the MSU-

CTC/Ramp 1 while Sunday service will operate as usual. 

 

All MSU Campus Service (Routes 30-36, 39, Lot Link & Night Owl): Regular campus service will conclude for 

the week at 2:30 a.m. Monday morning, Mar. 4, when Routes 34, 35, 36 and Lot Link end service. The ten 

campus routes/services that serve MSU do not operate during the week of spring break. 

 

Spartan Service Resumes 

Lot Link will begin providing campus service at 3 p.m. on Sunday, Mar. 10 and operate until 2 a.m. Monday 

morning when Night Owl service resumes. The weekday Spartan Service provided on Routes 1, 25, 26 and 

Routes 30, 31, 32, 33 and 39 also resumes Monday, Mar. 11. Entertainment Express returns to 15-minute 

service on Thursday, Mar. 14. 

 

For more information, please contact a CATA Customer Service Representative at info@cata.org or  

(517) 394-1000. 
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About CATA 
Formed in 1972, the Capital Area Transportation Authority was twice-voted the No. 1 transit system in America. CATA 
strives to provide a variety of quality transportation services that are safe, timely and cost efficient, responding creatively 
to the diverse mobility needs of the region and delivered by dedicated employees in a professional manner. CATA services 
are provided in accordance with Title VI, without discrimination based on race, color, national origin, or other prohibited 
basis. CATA encourages media inquiries and interviews by contacting Laurie Robison, Director of Marketing and Public 
Information Officer, at (517) 367-7252 or lrobison@cata.org. 
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